
From: Kasi Kuiper [mailto:kasi@constructionindustrycenter.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2015 9:55 AM 
To: tbarton@westongov.com 

Subject: Requesting Plans for Patching Cracked Stucco & Repainting Portions in the Courthouse 
Basement 

 
Good Afternoon, 

  

We would appreciate your sending the plans & specifications on the following project(s) to be placed on file in our 

plan room. Thank you.  

 

         Project Location:   Newcastle, WY 

         Project Title:  Patching Cracked Stucco & Repainting Portions in the Courthouse Basement 

         Bid Date:  Mon Apr 6, 2015 4:30 PM 

                  

Your assistance in this matter is greatly appreciated by our many members. We look forward to working with you 

on this project as well as projects in the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

  

 


